
Dear Families, 
We are excited to bring holiday shopping to our school again
this year!  The Thornell Road Holiday Shop will give your kids
the opportunity to do their own holiday shopping right at
school. The Holiday Shop is the perfect way to select holiday
gifts for the entire family. Gifts range in price from 25¢ to $15,
the majority of items are $1 to $4. Each class will be visiting the
shop together at a time chosen by their teacher. The shop will  
open Tuesday, November 28th and go through Monday,
December 4th. 
The Holiday Shop envelope needs to be sent to school with
your child on their shopping day. Please help your student
make a list of people they want to buy gifts for. This will help
them select items as the choices can be overwhelming. An
email will be sent home once classroom shopping times are
finalized.  
Cash and Checks will be accepted. Online vouchers can be
purchased at reindeerlane.com. For more information, check
the Thornell Road PTSA website www.tre.pittsfordptsa.net
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Thank you for supporting 
Thornell Road PTSA 
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